
  

 
 

Date: March 29, 2024 
 

CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Product(s) Affected: 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear valued customer, 
 
At Neogen, we are committed to providing exceptional products and services. As part of this commitment, 
starting June 1, 2024, we will be implementing the ISO 8601 date format throughout our global food safety 
locations so that the dating on our products is consistent across all product lines and aligns with the global 
standard. The new dating will reflect a YYYY-MM-DD format, and you will start to see the new format as labels 
and Certificates of Analysis are updated during the normal revision process. The new date format will take 
some time to apply across the various products. In addition, any new product that is introduced to the market 
will also reflect the new date format. 
 
You are receiving this notification because our records indicate your company has purchased Neogen products 
previously. Please contact your sales representative should you have any additional questions. 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Mari-Sue Ratliff  
Senior Director, Food Safety Quality Systems 

Part Number Description (affected document) Effective Date 

All Neogen® Food Safety 
Part Numbers 

All Neogen Food Safety Products  
(Labels and Certificates of Analysis) June 1, 2024 


